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File No. 09-1384
TO THE COUNCIL OF THE
CITY OF LOS ANGELES

Your TRANSPORTATION Committee

report as follows:

TRANSPORTATION COMMITTEE REPORT relative to traffic management services provided
at the Hollywood Bowl, Greek Theater, Dodger Stadium, Staples Center, L.A. Live Complex,
and the Los Angeles Memorial Coliseum, in and around Exposition Park.

Recommendation for Council action:

NOTE and FILE the Los Angeles Department of Transportation reports dated September 1,
2009 and September 22, 2009, as initiated by Motion (LaBonge - Parks - Perry - Reyes),
inasmuch as agreements between the City of Los Angeles and the venues have been reached
to reimburse the City for traffic management services provided by the Los Angeles Department
of Transportation and no Council action is necessary.

Fiscal Impact Statement: Not applicable.

Community Impact Statement: None submitted.

SUMMARY

At a regular meeting held on October 14, 2009, the Transportation Committee considered the
Los Angeles Department of Transportation (LADOT) reports dated dated September 1, 2009
and September 22, 2009, as initiated by Motion (LaBonge - Parks - Perry - Reyes). A LADOT
representative gave the Committee provided background information and a status report on the
agreements between the City of Los Angeles and the venues that have been reached to
reimburse the City for traffic management services provided by the LADOT. An opportunity for
public comment was held. Afterwards, the Committee moved to note and file the LADOT
reports inasmuch as agreements between the City of Los Angeles and the venues have been
reached to reimburse the City for traffic management services provided by the Los Angeles
Department of Transportation and no Council action is necessary. This matter is now forwarded
to the Council for its consideration.

Respectfully submitted,
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